
Janet Mason 

From: 	 Heather Pedersen 

Sent: 	 Tuesday, October 31, 2017 5:14 PM 

To: 	 Janet Mason 

Subject: 	 FW: 2017 VFW #7968 Application for Agent Change/Acquisition of Control 

fyi 

From: Troy Mullender 

Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2017 5:12 PM 

To: Heather Pedersen <hpedersen@AJCity.Net> 

Subject: Re: 2017 VFW #7968 Application for Agent Change/Acquisition of Control 

Sorry. The police department had no issue with this event. Troy 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Oct 31, 2017, at 7:05 PM, Heather Pedersen <hpedersen@AJCity.Net> wrote: 

Hi, 

We have received an application for an Agent Change/Acquisition of Control 
for VFW #7968. 

Please have your department recommendations to me no later than 
Tuesday, November 7, 2017 in order for this to be on the November 21st 
agenda. 

Thank you. 

Kind regards, 

Office Support Specialist 

City of Apache Junction — City Clerk 

300 E Superstition Boulevard 

Apache Junction, AZ 85119 

(480) 474-5050 
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